
Koontz, Perdue, Blasquez & Co., P.C. in
conjunction with Rick Rebel, AKT LLP
presents

Health Care Reform Update for
Employers
An informational meeting for employers of 0-50 employees and how
health care reform affects your business.

Wednesday, January 23, 2012
at Linn County Fair & Expo Center
Registration 7:30 A.M. – 8 A.M.
Presentation 8 A.M. – 10 A.M.

Join us for an informational meeting regarding the new rules that are
coming in regards to health care benefits and your employees.  Coffee,
tea and continental breakfast will be available.

Rick Rebel is a Senior Employer Benefit Advisor with AKT LLP.  He will talk
about new rules, the Oregon exchange and how one will access health
insurance through the exchange, as well as what small business should
consider and a few of the provisions that will affect us all.

Dick Perdue and Debbie Blasquez will be on hand to answer questions
with regards to the tax implications for your businesses.

Pre-registration is encouraged and you can register by emailing Debbie
Blasquez at dblasquez@midvalleycpa.com .  Also, Rick has requested that
each attendee please email 3 burning questions you have regarding
health care reform so he can be sure to address these issues in his
presentation.  Those questions can be emailed with your registration
information

Cost for this seminar will be $25 and can be paid the day of the
event.

Koontz, Perdue, Blasquez & Co., P.C.
920 Elm Street SW
Albany, OR  97321

Phone (541) 926-5543
www.midvalleycpa.com


